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Traveller information 
 

 
 
RUGBY fans from the West country set to travel to Twickenham for 
Saturday’s clash between Bath and Bristol can get the train to 
Paddington, despite engineering works. Services between London 
Paddington and the South West will make additional stops at Westbury for 
rugby supporters travelling by train before and after the game. Planned 
signalling work will be postponed and start the following day.  
 
GWR operations manager Rob Mullen said: “We’re pleased to have been 
able to work with Network Rail to keep the railway open for fans looking to 
travel to the clash on Saturday, but I would advise those travelling from 
further afield to check their journey as a series of weekend engineering 
work starts in the area. We will be upgrading the signalling at Bathampton 
which will help improve the reliability of the railway and forms part of a 
Railway Upgrade Plan.”  
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